
1

Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 12:07 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Food Scrap Curbside Pick-up

 

________________________________________ 

From: Tracy Lazarus <tracylaz13@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 8:39 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Food Scrap Curbside Pick-up 

 

I just wanted to let you know that I would LOVE to have curbside pickup of food scraps.  I love the food scrap program 

but find that at times I just can’t always participate because of work commitments and lack of time to get to recycling 

center.  If I had curbside pick-up I would 100% participate EVERY week vs. skipping weeks when things are too busy.  It a 

great way to help reduce waste and I am so motivated to reduce our family’s carbon footprint. 

 

I hope the village can move forward with this initiative! 

 

Signed, 

 

Tracy Lazarus 

15 Myrtledale Road 

Scarsdale, NY 


